

P.O. Box 439 Nassau, DE 19969 Phone: 302-278-0020

www.familypromisesouthernde.org info@familypromisesouthernde.org

June 29, 2023

UUSD Vicki Nichols 30486 Lewes-Georgetown Hwy. Lewes, DE 19958

Dear Vicki,

On behalf of Family Promise of Southern Delaware, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for the generous donation of \$617 on 6/22/23. Your gift will help us as we continue to establish our Affiliate in Eastern Sussex County.

Family Promise of Southern Delaware has reached full Affiliate status as of July 1, 2022, when I was hired as the first Executive Director. Since January 2022, we have been able to help over 75 families in many ways – rent and utility arrears, temporary shelter, providing gas and bus passes, etc. We are also able to help with housing deposits for families to begin life in a new home.

Please visit our website www.familypromisesouthernde.org for more information. The national website www.familypromise.org gives a view of what we are striving for. We can also be found on Facebook

We sincerely thank you for recognizing the needs of the homeless in Sussex County. The value of a healthy, happy, stable family home is immeasurable. Family Promise of Southern Delaware believes that every child deserves a home. We are grateful for your partnership to help make that happen.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Ames Kelly, LMSW

Caroly Ams Kelly, cmsw

**Executive Director** 

carolyn.kelly@familypromisesouthernde.org

Please retain for your records.
Family Promise is a non-profit, tax-exempt 501c3 organization.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.